

Newsletter 24th March 2016



Welcome to our newsletter... <u>Last day of Half Term</u> NEXT - Friday 1st April 2016

Inset Days 2015/2016

Friday 27th May 2016 Monday 25th July 2016

Next Week

Tuesday 29th Y3 Trip to Rufford Park Tuesday 29th Clarinet Club 3.35-4.35pm Tuesday 29th Athletics Y2/3 3.35-4.30pm Wednesday 30th English Booster Class Y6 3.45-4.45pm

Thursday 31st Maths Booster Class Y6 3.45-4.45pm

Thursday 31st Computer Club Y1/2 3.40-4.30pm **Thursday 31st** Basketball Y4/5/6 3.35-4.30pm **Friday 1st** Football Y4/5/6 3.35-4.30pm

Thursday 21st KS1 SATs meeting 3.40-4.10pm

Letters will follow to give you further details about some of these events.

Letters This Week:

- Clarinet After School Club (selected pupils)
- Guitar After School Club (selected pupils)

Y3 Trip to Rufford Park

Please make sure that Year 3 children who normally have a hot school meal remember to bring a packed lunch and a drink in a suitable container on Tuesday for their trip to Rufford Park.

New Parent Governor

Following the recent Parent Governor nominations we can confirm that Mrs Wright (Parent) will now be our new Parent Governor and Mrs Green (Parent) will become a co-opted Governor following the full Governor's meeting in the Summer Term. We would like to welcome them both onto the Full Governing Body and feel that they will have a vital contribution to make to Forest Glade Primary School.



Foundation Stage

Foundation Stage have really enjoyed learning about emergency vehicles this week. We had a variety of visitors to aid us with our learning. On Tuesday we had a visit from Autumn and Sue our Lollipop Lady. They showed us how to, *stop, look and listen* when we have to cross the road. We also had a go at practising crossing the road with pretend lollipops. On Wednesday Ashfield Fire Service came to visit us with their fire engine. They talked to us about fire safety and we all sat in the fire engine. To finish off our week, today PCSO James Walters came and talked to us about police, their uniform and the vehicles they use. Foundation Stage have had a lovely week thanks to all of our visitors.

Miss Flowers





Individual Photographs

We are not able to take any further orders for photographs through School. Anyone still requiring photographs will need to contact Mark Oakley direct and his contact details can be found on your envelope. Thank you.

Sainsbury's Active Kids

Vouchers collected 881 vouchers still needed 2619

Contact us: 01623 452 770 Email: office@forestglade.notts.sch.uk Website: www.forestglade.notts.sch.uk